
 

 

New York, Mar. 7, 1898. 

 

Mr T. Hayashi 

65 Rue de la Victoire 

Paris, France. 

 

My dear sir : -- 

I beg to hand you herewith a memorandum of your indebtedness to the Aldine Club, for 

dues up to the first of May, 1898. 

You have already been notified of the consolidation that has taken place 

between the Aldine Club and the Uptown Association and of the fact that the first dues 

under the consolidation will become payable on the first of August. Your name has been 

transferred to the membership roll of the new Club, and it is necessary that a settlement 

of the outstanding obligation be made at as early a date as possible. May I ask that you 

will communicate with me at once, so that I may turn over the books to the Treasurer of 

the Consolidated Club with your indebtedness cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

William B. Howland Freer 
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